
CONGRATULATIONS TO  

Detective Christopher Scovotto 

Please join us in congratulating Detective Christopher Scovotto on his graduation from Florida 
State University with a Masters in Criminal Justice.  

The graduation ceremony, which was held on May 4, 2019, was the culmination of years of 

study and hard work.  We are proud of Chris’ accomplishments and know that his professional 

growth will continue to directly benefit our Division's mission as well as the law enforcement 

community as a whole. 


